

Religious Studies - 5

SERVING OTHERS -Classwork

Total Marks: 20

Read the notes, then complete SECTION A.

There are many persons in the world who dedicate their lives to serving others. They volunteer their time and talents to help those who are sick or less fortunate. Many such persons work for organizations like the Red Cross or the Salvation Army. Some work for churches and other organizations. Mother Teresa is an excellent example of someone who dedicated her life to serving others.

Persons who volunteer their services simply want to make the world a better place. They cannot sit back and watch people suffer. They render service because they love giving back to others. These people are often described as being willing, unselfish, humble and caring.

When individuals serve others they feel a sense of fulfillment. They feel that they are fulfilling their purpose in life when they serve others. Many persons state that life is meaningless if it is not dedicated to serving others.

SECTION A

1. **According to the notes**, give the name of the individual who dedicated his/her life to serving others. (Please spell the name correctly)

_____ [1]

2. According to the notes, 'many people volunteer their time and talents to help those who are sick or less fortunate'. Type the names of **TWO** organizations volunteers have worked for. (Please use correct spelling)

_____ [1] _____ [1]

3. Read each description carefully, then type True if the statement is True or False if the statement is False.

- (a) People who volunteer their services simply are selfish, and have nothing better to do with their time. _____ [1]
- (b) Persons who volunteer their services simply want to make the world a better place. _____ [1]
- (c) Persons who volunteer can sit back and watch people suffer while they go on living their lives. _____ [1]
- (d) Persons render service because they love giving back to others, this gives them a sense of fulfillment. _____ [1]

SECTION B

**After watching the video about "Serving Others"
(from the lesson kit, on the LMS) complete
questions 4 - 10.**

4. Based on the video, what does the word service mean? [1]
- (a) to give assistance or help; to enter a purpose
 - (b) to repent
 - (c) to worship freely
 - (d) selfish acts
5. Based on the video, define the word, 'purpose'. [1]
- (a) A state of mind
 - (b) Complete surrender to Jesus
 - (c) The reason something is done or the reason something exists.
 - (d) A special anointing to preach to others.

6. According to the video, list **TWO** ways Jesus served others. [2]

7. According to the video, how did Jesus demonstrate unselfish service? [1]

8. Choose **THREE** characteristics of a servant leader? [3]

9. Other than the Red Cross and the Salvation Army, name **TWO** other organizations mentioned in the video that you can join to fulfil your purpose of service. [2]

10. How can you serve others? Write **THREE** ways. [3]

**GO BACK AND CHECK YOUR WORK BEFORE
CLICKING FINISH.**